
KBRP Program Committee Meeting
Wednesday, May 11, 2022
5:30 PM @ KBRP Offices

Minutes

Time convened: 5:30 PM

Present:
Jahfree Lambo
Joy Walden
Steve Yoder
Michael Brown

Absent:
Joe Graca
James Mahoney
Mark Parsons

Received a report from Program Committee/Board Member Michael Brown about Board 
business that may affect the Program Committee.

Items for discussion:

The future of Bisbee High School football game broadcasts

Games are on Friday evenings at 6:00 PM starting on August 26.  This would impact 
Kirk Reynolds’ “The Quantum Soup” program which runs from 7-9 PM on Fridays.  The 
Chair will discuss this with Kirk to see how he feels about it and whether he would be 
amenable to moving his show to the 9:00-11:00 slot on football nights.

Jahfree Lambo is going to contact BUHS principal, Darin Giltner about the possibility 
and interest of training students to operate the remote equipment.  A trained DJ would 
still have to be present in the studio.  A definite time commitment would be needed from 
both the student(s) and the DJ(s).

This item was discussion only, no action was taken in the form of a vote.

2.) Patricia Worth is moving to Tucson.  How will this affect our schedule?

Patricia failed to attend the meeting so we were unable to get any input from her.

She has told the Steve Yoder that she plans to discontinue Boho Bisbee because it is so 
much work.  She has not found anyone willing to take it over as their project.

The way that Patricia is running the Peoples History program is to put as many chapters 



into an hour as will fit.  This will mean that the show will come to an end at the end of 
August.  Steve Yoder agreed to plug the shows into the schedule after Patricia leaves 
provided she has them ready.  We discussed the possibility of continuing the show, from 
the beginning but at the rate of 1 chapter per week, aired 4 or more times each week.  
Some chapters are only 5 minutes long and some are almost 30 minutes.  This would 
be similar to Petey Mesquitey’s show where it’s a short segment plugged in at various 
times.  The times would be determined later but should cover mornings, afternoons, 
evenings and definitely the weekends for the tourists’ enjoyment and education.  
Patricia said that Susan Willey, the series author, would be happy with such an 
arrangement.  Jahfree Lambo is going to contact Susan through his wife Reagan to 
discuss it.

Woman Soul: rumor has it that Patricia plans to come down to Bisbee “a couple times a 
month” to prerecord Woman Soul.  However, since she did not attend our meeting, we 
have no idea if this is true.

This item was discussion only, no action was taken in the form of a vote.

3.) Note that Chair will be absent from the June meeting.  Joy Walden to officiate 
meeting.

There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at  6:10 PM.
Next meeting is scheduled for 5:30 PM, June 8, 2022.

Submiited by:

Stephen Yoder
Chair, Program Committe


